
Sand Creek Villas Community Association, Inc 

Board Meeting 

February 21, 2018 

 

 

Matt Lemon called the meeting to order at 1:28 pm. Quorum was established. Members present were Matt 

Lemon, President, Cheryl Galaszewsli, VP. and Kristie McKitterick from Balanced Bookkeeping & 

Community Association Management.  

 

 

 

Unfinished/New Business 

• Matt, Cheryl and Kristie met A Cut Above and TJP on property to discuss their lawn proposals. 

• Matt motioned, Cheryl seconded to hire TJP for the landscape contractor. Motion carried. 

• Discussed insurance, Kristie is still looking for a new carrier.  

 

The meeting was adjourned at 1:34 pm.   

Kristie McKitterick took the minutes on behalf of the Board. 

 


